
                                                                                                                               16 November 2021

Dear Member

I am delighted to tell you that the Society is restarting in January.  We have got speakers for the rest
 of the year.  We will be meeting at 7.00 pm on Tuesday nights as the large room at the Community
 Centre is not currently available on Thursdays.

The proramme is as follows;

Tuesday 25 January AGM 2019/20 and AGM 2020/21, followed by a talk by me on wildlife and
history items since Covid

Tuesday 22 February Rewilding Loch Craignish by Dan Renton of Seawilding.  A chance to hear of 
 an exciting local project

Tuesday 29 March Peat Bogs by James Fenton

Please do come along to our first meeting so we can see the level of interest in the Society.  Having
 two AGMs will not take too long as there was little activity in 2020/21.  We are not having a cheese
and wine social this year because of the current Covid situation.

I look forward in seeing you all again in January and once again I and the Committee thank you for
your continuing support.

Best wishes

Dave Batty
President
NHASMA




